
 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held the meeting with the organizing 
committee for developing the students to the researchers for the 4th Session/2019. 

May 29th, 2019, Asst. Prof. Dr. Nipon Sasithornsaowapa, Dean of the Faculty of Humanities 
and Social Sciences, is the chairman for the meeting with the organizing committee for 
developing the students to the researchers for the 4th Session/ 2019. This meeting talked 
about the preparation for the National Academic Conference “ Learning about the 
Humanities and Social Sciences” for the 3rd session, for the fiscal year 2020. This conference 
will take place on November 23rd, 2019. Moreover, this meeting considered the preliminary 
outline for the Notification on Appointment of the board for developing the students to the 
researchers in the fiscal year 2020. This meeting consisted of the Asst.  Prof.  Dr.  Buabuttri 
Siriwat, Vice-Dean for Research and Educational Services, the Head of the programs, and the 
representatives of the programs to attend in Phonsopin Conference Room, the Faculty of 
Humanities and Social Sciences, Building 35.   
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